
10/1- Hot lunch starts 
10/1- School Mass at 8:45 AM
10/7- Parent Association Meeting 
(6PM) 
10/9- Walk-A-Thon 9 AM 
10/11- No School
10/14- No School 
10/16-10/17- School Pictures
10/22- Quiet Mass at 8:45 AM

Dear families, 
I can’t believe how fast 
September flew by! Thank you to 
those who attended curriculum 
night. The kids have been doing a
great job adjusting to routines
and building their independence in 
3rd grade. We have also loved 
having Winston in the classroom! I
am looking forward to a fun 
October! 

-Miss Hanss 

Reading We will begin small guided reading groups 

Writing Narrative writing: Fairy tales and fantasy writing 

Math Topic 2: Multiplication Facts using patterns 

Science Contact forces, balanced and unbalanced forces

Social 
Studies

Continents and oceans, finding world communities on a 
map, early civilizations 

What’s Happening 
This Month

A Peek At What We Are Learning

A Note From 
Miss Hanss

October News

The 3rd Graders have been doing a great job completing iReady
reading! We will finish Math next week. They will continue to use the 
Chromebooks in our classroom ☺

Religion        Chapters “We Show Love for Others” and “Jesus 
Teaches Us to Pray.” We will prepare for Mass on Nov. 1st. 


